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8 August 2020 

 

To: The Pepeta family 

 

SINCERE CONDOLENCES 

 

The South African Committee of Medical Deans (SACOMD) wishes to express its sincere 

condolences to you on the loss of your loved one. 

 

We are shocked and saddened by the demise of our colleague and friend. We will greatly miss 

his easy smile and his considered contributions to the committee’s deliberations and work. We 

honour him for his considerable contributions to the medical profession and science, public 

and private health care in the Eastern Cape and more recently in addressing the Covid-19 

pandemic. 

 

May you find solace in the knowledge that he was respected, deeply appreciated and highly 

valued by his peers.  

 

We wish you the strength and the support you need to come to terms with this intense loss 

and to carry on without him. 

 

He will live on in the fond memories we have of him as you no doubt also have. 

 

May his soul rest in eternal peace. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
PROF C. (TIAAN) DE JAGER 

SACOMD CHAIR 

E-mail: tiaan.dejager@up.ac.za 

Tel: 012 319 2191/2192 or 083 703 1177 
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